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Message from the Editor 

Lizzie Knowles 

Québec Council sends you warm wishes for a happy 

Holiday season and a wonderful New Year! 

  

En ce temps des fêtes, le Conseil du Québec vous 

souhaite une belle et heureuse année! 

 



We’re very excited to announce such great success of our members who 

applied and were selected for travel opportunities in 2020! 

Nationally Sponsored Trips 

Alternate 

Provincially Sponsored Trips 



Experience the Beautiful Snow and Scenery at 
Our Very Own Camp Wa-Thik-Ane! 
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Lori Labelle 

Super Eagle 

http://www.girlguides.ca/web/QC-EN/Volunteers/Current_Member_Volunteers/Camping_Resources/Camp_Wa-Thik-Ane/QC/Volunteers/Current_Member-Volunteers/Camping_Resources/Wa-Thik-Ane/Camp_WATA.aspx?hkey=dbe30466-e41d-49ed-9163-fcd7b1b4141d


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfaJwVncoPMqjxIJaoijcqeLqr6AgVA2CNvpqNQ2vQQbmBmIA/viewform
https://thesecretmarathon.com/3krace
https://thesecretmarathon.com/3krace
http://www.nationalwomenshow.com/montreal-visitor/
https://geordie.ca/2019-20-season/virginia-wolf/


mailto:qc-nominations@guidescanada.ca
mailto:qc-international@guidescanada.ca
mailto:qc-safeguide@guidescanada.ca
mailto:qc-pr-rp@guidescanada.ca
mailto:qc-pc-cp@guidescanada.ca
mailto:qc-programme@guidescanada.ca
mailto:qc-training-formation@guidescanada.ca


Girl Recognition Ceremony 
 
The 2019 Girl Recognition Ceremony was hosted by Laval-Mille-Iles District. 

Congratulations to all the girls who earned the following awards! 
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